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AAACU Donates to Dana Marie Suicide Awareness Tournament 

Alpena, Michigan, August 
31, 2022 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) recently 
sponsored the Dana Marie 
Suicide Awareness 
Cornhole Tournament. 

Team members from our 
Lincoln Branch showed 
their support for the 
tournament by purchasing 
t-shirts that benefitted the 
event. The credit union 
also donated raffle items 

for their silent auction. Funds from the event will be used for local suicide awareness programs. 

AAACU is proud to give back to local organizations and groups made possible through our 
community reinvestment program.  

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of July 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,217 members with total assets equal to 
$574,723,399. 

 

Pictured: Riley Patterson, Cheryl Kelly, Brenda Bouchard, Vicky Hansen, Charlene 
Miller, Kelsey Hansen, and Lorna Dellar 


